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“Training courses for teachers, trainers and parents: empower 
them to ensure girls’ participation in sport!” 

 

 
 
As we are approaching summer, the project EGPiS 2 – Encouraging Girls’ Participation in Sports proceeds 
to another step! 
During the last weeks our partners have started working with teachers, trainers, coaches and parents to 
make them more aware of the difficulties girls can encounter while practicing sports, and to share with 
them possible solutions, tips and suggestions, based on EGPiS2 project findings.  
The training courses provided are based on a training methodology designed by our experienced partner 
The Access to Sports, and will be assessed after this piloting phase. 
 



                                                                                             

 

 
 
The training courses have been ideated and created to address not only the specific issues the project 
aims to solve, but they have also been divided so to reach in a more specific way the needs of each one 
of the target groups that have been indentified during the past months of project implementation.  
These activities aim to achieve specific goals: focus on principal themes related to girls’ participation in 
sports, from different perspectives. In this field, specific trainings have been set so to reach PE teachers, 
coaches and parents.  
This approach has been taken considering that, in the project’s vision, each group might constitute a 
real deal and make a significant difference in the changing process we’re trying to implement: a 
significant change must start from those who are responsible of the monitoring, tutoring and mentoring 
activities towards girls who start practicing sports, keeping into account all the physical and social 
factors might occur during the process. 
 



                                                                                             

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                             

 

In the upcoming months, we will finalize the training workshops and we will run a pilot in each Country, 
where trainers and coaches will test the new acquired knowledge on their usual activity with girls! 

 

 

 
Are you interested in knowing 

more about EGPiS2?  
Stay tuned! 

 
www.egpis.eu 

https://www.facebook.com/egpisproject/ 

 
egpis@endas.it 

 
If you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, 

please contact us at: egpis@endas.it 
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